
Thank you for taking the time to attend your 
scheduled conference! It was wonderful to get to 
share with you the things your child has been learning 
and get to know them a little more with what you 
shared with me about them. 
December brings more learning, fun, and snow 
(hopefully). As a reminder, please make sure students 
are coming to school with appropriate outdoor 
clothes as well as a sweatshirt for the classroom when 
it gets cool inside. 
We are continuing our work on our multiplication 
facts. We are finishing our strategies for 0-10 with our 
x7 and x6. Please use the math practice log to track 
your student’s practicing at home. 
In writing we are starting a research project on 
reindeer! There are so many things we will learn as we 
read about them. Students will learn about 
researching and taking notes. 
Finally we will learn more about reading 
comprehension in reading groups and using our 
reading aloud, The Wild Robot. 

Dec. 14- Breakfast with 
Santa 8-10am

Dec. 19- Holiday 
concert- 1:00pm

Dec. 20- Grinch Day 
(can we make the 
Grinch smile?)

Dec. 23-Jan. 1- 
Vacation

Jan. 2- Back to School

Keep supporting your student reading, math, and 
writing success by having them read, practice math 
facts, and practice spelling words each week. 

MONTH


